
Community Policing summary report for District 1- March/April 2019. 
 
Coffee with the Cops has been a great success. Another is planned for May 16th from 
1-3 at Whole Foods at the Solo. It is a good chance for the public to meet with officers in 
a casual setting. The last two were MacDonals on Hastings and Starbucks at SFU...very 
well received.  
 
Mailbox thefts along the Lougheed and Dawson corridors from Gilmore to Willingdon is 
down. Also B&Es from residences is below the 3 year average and theft from autos is 
down 16%.  
 
Crime watch has new night patrols-doing very well. They recovered a stolen vehicle with 
occupants still in it, who were arrested and charged with car theft. Day shift volunteers 
ran over 2400 plates throughout Burnaby. This past month they have been patrolling 
Muslim-Ismail centres. 
 
The “walk 30 Burnaby/New West  2019 challenge”  is underway. The goal is to 
determine which municipality can accumulate the healthiest hours by posting hours 
online at www.walkercaucus.ca/walk30-burnaby-newwest from April 8-May 10th. 
 
Chairperson is looking for speakers to come in to our meetings in the Fall.  
 
Next meeting is May 23 at 9am at the CPO on Hastings. 
 
Submitted by Lisa Bruschetta , CPAC Vice Chairperson  
 

http://www.walkercaucus.ca/walk30-burnaby-newwest

